
Dear Members:
As we move toward the 60th anniversary of our Alma Mater’s existence, I want to greet you all as we strive to make this alumni a strong and productive one. The progress in our mission to enable alums-to-alums connections and foster a meaningful, lasting relationship between alumni and the College has been lagging . Be assured, we have a working board that is making strides to fulfill our goals. It is extremely rewarding to know that you are making a difference in your alma-mater, its alumni association, and the lives of so many.

Our membership has grown in recent months. I have been adding and welcoming new members to our FB and Google mailing list. As I always do, I encourage you all to do more in terms of traffic, with posts and comments. Our FB  Group is just over 1.7 K members. However, our paid up members remain very low.
 With thousands passing through this noble institution, one would hope that the paid up membership would be greater. And again,   this means we have much work to do.  I urge everyone to play his or her part to advance our mission. I urge us to invite younger graduates to become active, and develop innovative ways of addressing how we can advance our goals.
    We certainly need volunteering or increasing your involvement with our alumni, and for you to put “serving on the alumni board” on your list.  While only a few spots come open every year on this diverse and geographically inclusive board, I encourage you to put your name in the running and be patient. 
Alums, this is a team effort that requires some amount of volunteering to make CTCAAi a world-class alumni. Adopting the mantra “A call to serve “ would be a good beginning. Our wish is for all of us to become members of CTCAAi and be visibly proud of this institution.
I hope you all know that we appreciate your membership, your involvement, and your support.

Sincerely,
R2R
Alejandro Wilson
CTCAAi   Membership Director



